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We had a great turnout for our May meet at Puddingstone Lake, over fifteen people 

in attendance.  Also had a guest and potential member at the meet Jeff Parsons who 

came with our new member Larry Feece.  The photos below are the exquisite 

miniatures Larry brought to the meet to share with us.  









The pictures on this page and the next 

were taken on our trip to Florida in May.  

The motors all hung from the walls and 

ceiling in a Seafood Restaurant right on the 

water.  What a neat way for the owner to 

display all his outboards!  





If you have had enough of the “ HOT ” weather and want to COOOL off, 

then you will want to come to our next meet in San Diego by the bay.  The 

meet will be held at the usual place [See map below].  Saturday, August tenth. 

Bring your lawn chair, sun screen, and lots of motors to sell and trade.  See 

you all there. 

Go south on Interstate 5, exit Clairemont Dr. Follow red line to parking lot. 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to our good friends David and Linda Vaughn.  


